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Background: 

HHSC is working in collaboration with the Department of Family and Protective Services to 
streamline and enhance the efficiency of the reporting and investigation process for alleged 
abuse, neglect, and exploitation by a HCSSA provider. 

 

Key Details: 

HCSSA providers are strongly encouraged to attend this informational webinar that will 
describe the new process and how it will be phased in beginning July 1st, 2023, and 
September 1st, 2023.  

Please join us on Wednesday, June 13th from 11:00 AM -12:00 PM to hear about this new 
process.  The registration link is below. 

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/980080906606874969 

*Please note, no CEUs will be awarded for this webinar. 

 

Questions?  

Please contact your physician advocate or call UnitedHealthcare Provider Services at 
888-887-9003, 8 a.m.–6 p.m. CT, Monday–Friday. 

 

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/980080906606874969

